
U.S. NUCLEAR REGULA TORY COMMISSION 

Materials Inspection Record 

1. Licensee Name: 2. Docket Number(s): 3. License Number(s) 

Acuren Inspection, Inc. 030-38913 22-27593-01 

4. Report Number(s): 5. Date(s) of Inspection: 

2022-001 May 26, 2022; exit June 29, 2022 

6. lnspector(s): 7. Program Code(s): 8. Priority: 9. Inspection Guidance Used: 

Orysia Masnyk Bailey 04312 1 87121 

10. Licensee Contact Name(s): 11. Licensee E-mail Address: 12. Licensee Telephone Number(s): 

Chris Dixon - Incoming CRSO 
Brian Wierschke - Site RSO 

chris.dixon@acuren.com 
brian.wierschke@acuren.com 

937-603-1481 
906-779-5285 

13. Inspection Type: 

D Routine 

[Z] Non-Routine 

D Initial 

D Announced 

[Z] Unannounced 

16. Scope and Observations: 

14. Locations Inspected: 

D Main Office 

D Temporary Job Site 

[Z] Field Office 

D Remote 

15. Next Inspection Date (MM/DD/YYYY) : 

No Change D Normal D 
D Reduced [Z] 

Extended 

No change 

This was a non-routine, unannounced inspection of one of Acuren Inspection's field locations in Quninnesec, 
Michigan. Including the RSO, there are three radiographers but the majority of the work is done by one radiographer 
with the other two acting as assistants. The licensee's use of the radiography devices has been sporadic but there 
were plans for increased use between mid-July and mid-August 2022 at a nearby construction site. 

The inspector toured the licensee's facility, reviewed records, reports and procedures, and interviewed licensee 
personnel. The radiographers demonstrated or described a good understanding of their responsibilities and duties 
concerning material handling, emergency procedures, equipment testing and calibration. A review of records 
associated with inventories, leak tests, dose calibrator tests, surveys, dosimetry, shipping papers, radiation safety 
training and the annual radiation program audit did not reveal any issues. The licensee possessed appropriate, 
calibrated dosimetry and survey meters. Dose to radiographers was minimal. 

No violations of NRC requirements were identified as a result of this inspection. An exit meeting was held with the 
licensee's incoming Corporate RSO on June 29, 2022. 
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